Franchisee Logo Usage Reminder

Dear [Franchisee Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to take a moment to remind you of the
guidelines regarding the usage of our franchise logo.

Please adhere to the following points:

Always use the logo in its original colors and proportions.

Avoid altering or distorting the logo in any way.

Ensure the logo is always placed on a clean and contrasting background.
Do not use the logo in conjunction with any unauthorized text or imagery.
Only use the approved logo files provided by our corporate office.

Your adherence to these guidelines is crucial in maintaining the integrity and recognition of our
brand. If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you for your cooperation!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Company Name]
[Contact Information]



